## Bangladesh OHS Links – Selected Media Articles & Reports

# April 2015 – Rana Plaza 2<sup>nd</sup> Anniversary

#### **Basic Information**

International Labor Organization; Occupational safety and health country profile – Bangladesh:

http://www.ilo.org/safework/countries/asia/bangladesh/lang--en/index.htm

International Labor Organization webpage: "Toward a safer garment industry in Bangladesh," updated frequently:

http://www.ilo.org/global/about-the-ilo/activities/all/safer-garment-industry-in-bangladesh/lang--en/index.htm

ILO-IFC Better Work; SME Occupational Safety and Health Toolkit – Bangladesh: <a href="http://bangladesh.smetoolkit.org/south-asia/en/content/en/53241/Occupational-Health-and-Safety">http://bangladesh.smetoolkit.org/south-asia/en/content/en/53241/Occupational-Health-and-Safety</a>

Business & Human Rights Resource Centre – Bangladesh http://business-humanrights.org/bangladesh-0

#### **Major Reports**

*New Solutions* – Special Issue on Fire and Worker Health and Safety, Vol 24, No 4, 2015:

- Editorial, "Fire and Worker Health and Safety: An Introduction to the Special Issue;"
- Garrett Brown, "Bangladesh: Currently the worst, But possibly the future's best;"
- Bjorn Skorpen Claeson, "Emerging from the tragedies in Bangladesh: A challenge to voluntarism in the global economy;"

http://new.sagepub.com/content/current

**Human Rights Watch report**: "Whoever raises their head, Suffers the most; Workers' rights in Bangladesh's garment factories," April 2015: see attached PDF file and <a href="http://www.hrw.org/news/2015/04/22/bangladesh-2-years-after-rana-plaza-workers-denied-rights">http://www.hrw.org/news/2015/04/22/bangladesh-2-years-after-rana-plaza-workers-denied-rights</a>

**ILO Report**, "Rana Plaza Two Years On; Progress made and challenges ahead from the Bangladesh RMG sector; see attached PDF file

**The Lancet**, "Prevalence and risk factors for PTSD in injured workers in Bangladesh: a study of surviving workers from the Rana Plaza building collapse," April 2015; see attached PDF file.

#### Rana Plaza anniversary articles and reports

**Speech by US Ambassador** Marcia Bernicat on the 2<sup>nd</sup> anniversary of the Rana Plaza disaster, April 24, 2015: See attached PDF file.

The Guardian (UK), "Rana Plaza: rallies in Bangladesh as victims await compensation," April 18, 2015:

http://www.theguardian.com/world/2015/apr/18/rana-plaza-bangladesh-compensation-anniversary-factory-disaster

BBC "Business Daily," major **18-minute report on Rana Plaza anniversary**, April 23, 2015:

http://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/p02p8b4l

Human Rights Watch, "Witness: Rana Plaza Factory Collapse Still Plagues Survivors," April 2015:

 $\underline{http://www.hrw.org/print/news/2015/04/22/witness-rana-plaza-factory-collapse-still-plagues-survivors$ 

New York Times, "What Bangladeshi Garment Workers Need from the West," April 22, 2015:

http://takingnote.blogs.nytimes.com/2015/04/22/what-bangladeshi-garment-workers-need-from-the-west/? r=0

The Guardian (UK), "Rana Plaza: Two years after the tragedy, why has so little changed?" April 22, 2015:

 $\underline{http://www.theguardian.com/global-development/2015/apr/23/rana-plaza-bangladesh-factory-tragedy-little-changed}$ 

Washington Post, "Two years after Bangladesh factory collapse, a struggle to set things right," April 23, 2015:

http://www.washingtonpost.com/world/asia\_pacific/bangladesh-garment-industry-pushes-to-meet-deadlines-on-safety-standards/2015/04/22/b72ca9f0-e87b-11e4-8581-633c536add4b\_story.html

Common Dreams, "Women Around the World Rise Up to Remember Rana Plaza," April 24, 2015:

 $\frac{http://www.commondreams.org/news/2015/04/24/women-around-world-rise-remember-rana-plaza}{}$ 

OSHE Institute, "Compensation and Rehabilitation: Play up our fair compensation," April 24, 2015: See attached PZDF file.

Fuad Chowdhury, "Rana Plaza Victims of Fashion," 9-minute video, April 18, 2015: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ufS KUgDHWk

New York Times, "Rebuilding lives after a factory collapse in Bangladesh," April 23, 2015.

http://lens.blogs.nytimes.com/2015/04/23/rebuilding-lives-after-a-factory-collapse-in-bangladesh/? r=0

Law360, "Wal-Mart, Others Sued Over Bangladesh Factory Collapse," April 29, 2015:

http://www.law360.com/articles/647905/wal-mart-others-sued-over-bangladesh-factory-collapse

### **Selected Articles and Reports**

**John Oliver on global fashion and sweatshops** (17 minutes), April 26, 2015:

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VdLf4fihP78&feature=youtu.behttps://youtu.be/VdLf4fihP78

Trade Union Input to G7 Meeting: "Global supply chains and decent work," March 16, 2015:

https://www.tuc.org.uk/sites/default/files/TU%20Paper%20for%20G7 2015.pdf

New York Times, "Turmoil between Political Leaders Has Harmed Bangladesh's People," April 12, 2015

 $\underline{http://www.nytimes.com/2015/04/13/world/asia/the-many-casualties-of-the-battle-of-the-two-ladies-in-bangladesh.html?ref=world$ 

Garrett Brown presentation at UC Berkeley's Center for Latin American Studies on "The Lessons of the Bangladesh Accord for Central American Garment workers," March 31. 2015:

http://clas.berkeley.edu/events/spring-2015/bangladesh-accord-lessons-central-american-garment-workers

In These Times, April 13, 2015; "How We Can Hold American Companies that Use Sweatshop Labor Accountable":

http://inthesetimes.com/working/entry/17833/holding\_companies\_accountable\_sweatshops

TUC news, UK, "Training women to take leadership roles in Bangladesh unions," March 30, 2015:

https://www.tuc.org.uk/print/122539

The Age (Australia), "Damning report on exploitation in Australian fashion industry," April 16, 2015:

http://www.theage.com.au/lifestyle/fashion/damning-report-on-exploitation-in-australian-fashion-industry-20150416-1mm4yz.html

The Daily Star (Dhaka), "Garment exporters going green to grab more orders," April 29, 2015:

http://www.thedailystar.net/business/garment-exporters-going-green-grab-more-orders-77426

Voice of America, "Labor unions gaining ground in Bangladesh garment industry," May 1, 2015:

http://www.voanews.com/content/labor-unions-bangladesh-garment-industry/2744414.html

Al Jazeera America, "Bangladesh makes strides in factory safety," April 24, 2015: http://america.aljazeera.com/articles/2015/4/24/bangladesh-makes-strides-in-factory.html

The Guardian (London), "Protecting a tangled workforce that stretches across the world," April 28, 2015:

http://www.theguardian.com/sustainable-business/2015/apr/28/gap-kindley-lawlor-human-rights-workers-jobs-garment-industry

Compiled by Garrett Brown, May 1, 2015.